
 

AECI Limited is looking for a final year student, who is studying BSc Mechanical 

Engineering. 

AECI would like to offer this person a graduate development opportunity at one of their 

companies in Kwazulu-Natal for a year.  

This position could become a permanent position as AECI is looking to train somebody 

for the long run. 

Kindly forward your Curriculum Vitae is to Beanca.VanRooyen@aeci.co.za.  

Students can also make contact with Beanca Van Rooyen on 011 922 1882. 
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